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Literacy  

We have been learning to 

 Use our sounds and diagraphs to help 

us write sentences independently. 

 Use our sounds to help us read 

independently. 

 Create sentences on our own in our 

free writing jotters 

Next we will be learning to 

 Use our diagraphs to spell more 

complex words 

 Try to write a sentence 

independently. 

Primary 1a continue to celebrate how well we 

follow the school rules and we have earned 

lots of points for showing our good manners. 

Violet, Rory, Aura, Sloane and Harper have 

already achieved their Silver Award.  

Numeracy        

We have been learning to 

 Count in two’s, fives and tens 

 Add and subtract within 20 and beyond 

for some. 

 Learning about money and how to pay for 

things and what change we might get. 

Next we will be learning to 

 Measure length, weight and capacity. 

 Identify and use coins up to £1 

 

Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning to 

 Recognise people who help us. 

 Learn how to keep myself safe. 

 Create art work showing people who 

help us. 

Next we will be learning to 

 All about mini beasts. 

 Learn some of the features of mini 

beasts. 

 

 

 

 


